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For the duration of the COVID-19 emergency: 

1) Detailed lecture notes will be distributed via Moodle Announcements for the remaining syllabus 
topics. The students must study the notes before the course meetings that will discuss them (see 3) 
below). 

2) Online class meetings will take place via Canvas Conference, or Webex Meetings, as the general 
innernets infrastructure conditions permit. 

3) During the online class meetings we will discuss the previously distributed notes and work through 
example problems. 

4) Assigned homework will be turned in by the indicated due date and time as a single pdf file, with file 
name format as follows: yourRealName-yourIDnumber-theHWnumber-MATH335S20.pdf The 
dashes must be in the filename. Obviously, your writing and scan must produce an easily readable 
document for me to grade. Unreadable documents, and other formats for the filename and file type, are 
not acceptable. The Honor Code is in effect. Suspected violators will be reported to the authorities. 

5) The second midterm and the final exam will be take-home exams to be completed during the allotted 
time as scheduled. The exams will be distributed 5 minutes before the official start of the exam via 
Moodle Announcements. Five (5) extra minutes will be given at the end of the exam in order for you to 
scan the exam into a single pdf file with file name format  yourRealName-yourIDnumber-
theEXAMtitle-MATH335S20.pdf The dashes must be in the filename. Obviously, your writing and 
scan must produce an easily readable document for me to grade. Unreadable exams, and other formats 
for the filename and file type, are not acceptable. The Honor Code is in effect. Suspected violators will 
be reported to the authorities. 

6) I will be available via Google Hangouts (send me an e-mail first) for Office Hours on Mondays and 
Wednesdays during the hours 11AM-4PM. In your e-mail, indicate the desired meeting time.  

7) As of this writing I do not know how final grades will be decided for this semester. Until you hear 
otherwise we are operating under the syllabus guidelines in regards to letter grade determination.  

This situation we find ourselves in is unique. To have any hope of successfully doing our jobs, me as the 
teacher and you as the students, we must all make an extra effort. STAY HOME-STAY SAFE-STUDY! 
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